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Reminder - Draft Kahnawake Residency Law 
Hearing tomorrow (Thursday) 

 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 20, Enniskó:wa/March 2019) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) would like to remind the community that the Community Decision 
Making Process Hearing for the draft Kahnawà:ke Residency Law (“the Law”) will be 
held tomorrow (Thursday, 21 Enniskó:wa/March 2019) at Kahnawake 
Shakotiia’takéhnhas Community Services. The meeting will begin at 6pm and close at 
8:30pm. 
 
The Law, which has been classified as Urgent, is available for viewing by clicking this 
link. 
 
Persons who are planning to participate in or attend the Hearing are being urged to view 
the draft Law in advance of the meeting to familiarize themselves with the draft. 
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For information on the Law, please contact: 
Ietsénhaienhs Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer, Lead Portfolio Chief 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, kahsennenhawe.sky-deer@mck.ca 
 
For further information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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